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Infectious Diseases of the Central Nervous System 

eNS Tuberculosis 

James R. Sheller, M.D., M.A.* 
and Roger M. Des Prez, M.D. t 

In contrast to less developed nations where it remains a major problem, 
central nervous system (eNS) tuberculosis is a relatively rare clinical 
problem in the industrialized West, accounting for somewhat less than 0.5 
per cent of cases of tuberculosis in the United States. This relative rarity 
often leads to delay in recognition in the few cases that are seen each year 
on most medical, pediatric, and neurologic services, with the notably 
unfortunate result of delay in therapy, as the promptness with which 
treatment is initiated is the most important physician-controlled factor 
influencing prospects for recovery and avoidance of serious neurologic 
sequelae. 3D Reviews of the subject, therefore, seem justified out of propor
tion to the size of the problem from a purely numerical point of view. 

PATHOGENESIS 

Meningitis 

The most important point to be emphasized is that tuberculous 
meningitis can occur without any evidence of associated extracranial tuber
culosis. 

It is generally believed that the critical event in the development of 
meningitis is rupture of a suitably located juxtaependymal tubercle (the so
called Rich focus after Arnold Rich) resulting in delivery of antigenic and 
infectious material into the subarachnoid space, in which location there 
are, at least initially, virtually no host-defense mechanisms to impede the 
proliferation of the organisms. 1. 43 This indirect pathway of eNS contami
nation accounts for the fact that when meningitis supervenes in established 
miliary tuberculosis, as it does with such frequency as to be the rule in the 
absence of treatment, it usually does so after a period of several weeks of 
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